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Tuesday 23rd May 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Due to an accident yesterday where a child was badly hurt slipping on the large stone gravel area 

near Skylarks we will now be asking all parents to walk their children round to the entrance each 

morning and collect them at home time. We have talked to all children about walking around the sides 

of the building to try to ensure that trips or slips do not happen.  

This incident has made us look at arrivals and departures for Skylarks. From now on children in 

Skylark’s that attend school by bus will now enter the building through the front door in the morning 

rather than the side door. This is to ensure that they are supervised fully when entering the building in 

the morning.   

Best wishes,  

 

Mrs Godbold  
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